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Dear Project Coordinator, 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that your project 2012-1-CZ1-GRU06-10127- "Joyful Adult 

Training Using Augmented Reality (JoyAR)" has been selected as a "success story" by a 

panel of experts from the Directorate-General for Education and Culture of the European 

Commission and that it will be marked as such in the Erasmus+ Project Results Platform 

once it is uploaded. 

 

The Erasmus+ Project Results Platform is a database where you can find descriptions and 

results of projects supported by the European Commission under the Erasmus+ Programme 

for Education, Training, Youth and Sport, as well as its predecessor programmes. LLP 

Comenius projects are being gradually transferred to the Platform from the EST ("European 

Shared Treasure") database. 

 

"Success stories" are finalised projects that have distinguished themselves by their impact, 

contribution to policy-making, innovative results and/or creative approach and can be a 

source of inspiration for others. The choice of your project as a success story was made on 

the basis of a selection process according to rigorous criteria regarding the quality, relevance 

and results of your project. 

 

As a consequence of this selection, visibility and acknowledgement will be given to your 

project, for instance on our websites, social media, and when preparing documentation for 

conferences or other events with high-ranking attendance.  

 

Please also note that you may be contacted by our external contractor for dissemination and 

exploitation of results, ECORYS, for additional material related to your project. 

 
I would like to congratulate and thank you and your project partners for your commitment, 

enthusiasm and high-quality work. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Michal KREJZA 

Head of Unit 
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